Grade 1 - 3 Newsletter December 13, 2017
Have a wonderful winter break! See you on January 2nd.

Math

1st: Basic facts to 20; Count by one and tens to 120
2nd: Use double facts; Practice addition facts; Make a ten to add; Add 3 addends
2nd/3rd: Multiply with 1 and 0; Math vocabulary; Multiply with 2 and 4

3rd: Math vocabulary; Divide by 2 and 10

Language Arts
1st

Story: A Musical Day

Grammar: Statements

Comprehension: Sequence of Events

Writing: Thank you Notes

Spelling: Short o words

on got fox hop pop not block clock

2nd

Story: Jellies

Grammar: verbs present, past, and future

Comprehension: fact and opinion

Writing: Instructions

Spelling: Contractions

I'm don't isn't cant we’ll it's 've  didn't you’re that's wasn’t you've us
them they’re wouldn’t

3rd
Story: Kamishibai Man

Grammar: Simple subjects and simple predicates
Comprehension: Cause and Effect



Writing:

Spelling: Vowel sound in town

clown round bow cloud power crown thousand crowd sound count powder
blouse frown pound

Chapter Book: Mummies in the Morning
Project: Ancient History

General Information:

Thank you to everyone that donated to the winter party. They are
sugared up and ready to go. They did get some fruit and water in their
systems. We made chex mix and decorated cookies. They played a game
that they named drop the cotton ball. Thanks Courtney H for coming and
helping with the cookie decorating.

Welcome to 2018! We will begin focusing on Ancient History. Thanks
to Ms. Carla’s class we got a little introduction while walking through their
museum. The class is very interested in Egypt.

Make sure your child has a hat and gloves for outside play. The next
couple months can be cold. If the feels like temperature on Weatherbug is
above 25 degrees we will go outside.

We will be welcoming a new student in our class in January. Rachel is in
second grade and will spend a couple months with us before going back to

Korea.

I'd like to wish Tessa and her family a fond farewell as they are moving
to Colorado. Your family will be missed.

REPEATED INFORMATION:



We are looking for more parents to work the lunch hour (12:00-1:00). If you are in need of
service hours or just want to help out please contact Courtney.

Calendar of Events:

December 14 and 15: Conferences/No School
December 14: Winter Program at Varsity Theater
December 16 - January 1: Winter Break/No School
January 2: School Resumes

January 12: Noon dismissal

January 15: No School

Wish List:

Projector and screen



